
Enable Oklahoma Intrastate Transmission, LLC (EOIT): Konawa Maintenance 

This notice is to inform all parties of planned maintenance at EOIT’s Konawa Compressor 
Station from September 20, 2022 through September 30, 2022.  As a result of this maintenance, 
West to East capacity will be limited and EOIT currently anticipates no Interruptible West to East 
capacity being made available during the maintenance period.  Additionally, Midcontinent 
Express Pipeline leased capacity should be sourced from Primary Receipt locations.   
 
Please note, EOIT will endeavor to notify shippers as soon as possible of any changes 
regarding this event by updating this posting.  We recognize the challenges associated with this 
outage and appreciate your cooperation and understanding.  If you have any questions, please 
contact your Marketing Representative. 
 

 

 


